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 Wayne traveled to Frisco, Texas.  He was on a workshop for Transporting Students with 

Disabilities and Preschoolers on March 16th - 23rd, 2017.  During this time Ed Burke is in charge. 

We are starting to experience a lot of shortage again for bus drivers.  We still have 5 

routes that need to be filled. 

The mechanics been keeping busy working on the buses, doing service maintenance on 

the district vehicles and repairing seats in the buses. 

Preschool started up again.  Deanna is the driver for this class during the day.  She picks 

up students at Head start and brings them to Kw Bergan for services and back to Head start. 

The bus driver’s been washing buses and district vehicles.  They fuel some of the buses 

and vehicles.  Some of the driver’s help in the shop area and office areas.  They help with other 

duties. 

We have bus #2119 and #516 in Cutbank right now that need the computers 

reprogrammed on them.  They will not regen on there own anymore. 

The activity bus #483 had to have an airline hose repaired underneath the bus the 

mechanics here didn’t have the equipment to fix it themselves. 

Activity bus #222 heaters was not working.  So the mechanics had to send it to Cutbank 

to get the compression lines that go to the heaters repaired so the heaters would work again. 

Lisa is our discipline person at Transportation she does all the viewing of the videos from 

the buses when there is an incident she is the one to get ahold of if you have any questions. 

We had 26 Activity trips for the month of March.  This concludes our report for the 

month of March.   

 

 

  


